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ASSISTANT CITY ENGINEER 

November 5, 1980 

City Council 
Sacramento, California 

Honorable Members in Session: 

SUBJECT: Replacement of Sewer Line in G-H Alley Between 
10th and 11th Streets 

SUMMARY: 

Attached is a report to the Budget and Finance Committee recommending 
that approval be given for financing the replacement of a sewer line 
in the G-H Alley between 10th and 11th Streets. The Committee approved 
the staff recommendation on October 28, 1980. 

RECOMMENDATION:  

It is recommended that the City Council approve the financing for the 
subject project. 

Respectfully submitted, 

R. H. PARKER 
City Engineer 

Recommendation Approved: 

401)  

 

r"'", - 	s 	N7, ; 	• 

BY 

Walter J. 	ipe, City Manager 
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October  20, 1980 

R. H. PARKER 

CITY ENGINEER 

J. F. VAROZZA 

ASSISTANT CITY ENGINEER 

Budget and Finance Committee 
Sacramento, California 

Honorable Members in Session: 

SUBJECT: Replacement of sewer line in G-H Alley 
between 10th & 11th Streets 

SUMMARY: 

This report recommends that approval be given for financing the replacement 
of a sewer line in the G-H Alley between 10th & 11th Streets. 

BACKGROUND: 

As part of a development project in the subject area, the developer is replacing 
a majority of the existing alley between 10th & 11th Streets. Because of the 
deteriorated condition of the existing sewer line in said alley, it is in the 
City's interest to replace the sewer line as part of the alley reconstruction 
project. 

FINANCIAL DATA: 

It is estimated the project will cost approximately $26,000.00. It is proposed 
that funding be provided from the Sewer Fund balance. An appropriation of funds 
will be requested upon approval of a reimbursement agreement with the developer. 

RECCMMENDNTION: 

Staff recommends that the Budget and Finance Committee recommend to the full City 
Council that financing be approved for the subject project from the Sewer Fund 
balance. 

Respectfully submitted, 

R. H. PARKER 
City Engineer 

Recommendation Approved: 
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Jack Crist, Finance Director 


